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Temporary Shift of Outdoor PE and LBB Sessions to Indoor Venue 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 

As temperatures continue to rise, the health, safety and comfort of our students 
remain our top priority. To ensure a safe and enjoyable learning environment, we will 
be temporarily shifting all outdoor Physical Education (PE) lessons and LBB sessions 
(Football and Basketball) to the Indoor Play Area. 
 
This decision allows students to: 
 Continue their physical activity in a cooler, safer environment 
 Stay engaged with sports and movement without exposure to extreme heat 
 Maintain regular participation and skill development in PE and LBB programs 
 

We appreciate your support and understanding as we make this seasonal adjustment 
for your child’s well-being. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


